
Betsie Creek Crossing II Announcement on Face Book: 

October 2, 2016 

In the upcoming weeks we are planning our annual meeting. Betsie Creek Crossing I has chosen to 

completely separate and already had their meeting.  

Included in our agenda will be the possibility of dissolving the condominium association (ie. No more 

dues) and the consequences, cost, etc. related to that.  

As soon as we get a date we will post it here. You will also receive a mailing. Please make every effort to 

attend.  

Thank you!! 


